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Professional Women in Construction Connecticut Chapter to
host first program of the year February 6
January 26, 2018 - Front Section

Rocky Hill, CT Join the Professional Women in Construction Connecticut Chapter (PWC CT) on
February 6 for their first program of the year during which they will explore “The Future of Senior
Living in Southern New England,” at the Sheraton Hartford South. The program will take place from
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

The growing number of seniors has given rise to a variety of facilities that range from independent
living to assisted living, memory care and stepped care complexes that can include nursing and
rehabilitation capabilities.

Attend this program to meet and learn from the individuals who are responsible for various aspects
of this rapidly evolving, specialized healthcare sector. Representatives from Colebrook Village,
McLean, The Retreat, Heritage River Village Development, The Towers in New Haven, Melite
Design, Masonicare, and the Fairview Odd Fellows Home of Connecticut will be on the panel. For
more information or to register for this great event on the PWC CT website.

Chartered in 2005, the Professional Women in Construction Connecticut Chapter (PWC CT) has
been providing programming that presents the very latest in current industry topics, as well as
providing exceptional networking and business development opportunities for our guests. Members
of the Connecticut Chapter of PWC represent all major disciplines within our industry, and are drawn
from Connecticut, Rhode Island and Massachusetts. Please visit us at PWC CT website for more
information.
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